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- COMMUNICATION
- March 30, 2017 [iTEM -

To: Members of Council and Mayor Maurizio Bevilaqua

CC: Kyle Fearon & Barbara McEwan

RE: File# 15.120.1

Amendment to the Vaughan Official Plan 2010 Low Rise
Residential.

On April 4 there is a meeting at 1:00 pm which unfortunately |
won’t be able to attend. You are considering moving the
gundelmes forward as part of VOP 2010. | expect all council
members to please support these guidelines. We don’t need
townhomes with roads going to the back of other people’s
property. Build single family homes.We have enough traffic as it

iS on our streets.

Pat Canizares

S cele Street




